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Please vote YES to include proposed amendment #7 for ground floor active use in Arbor Lodge! I've
lived here for 20 years, and have noticed two things: 1) There aren't enough walkable businesses,
and 2) Apartments are being added by the thousands. I believe it's essential to reserve ground floor
spaces for community needs, especially when so many people are moving into the neighborhood. We
don't need any more residents with nowhere to go without a car! 
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